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     DATE 

 
For the attention of: 
NAME 
ADDRESS 
 
 
Dear NAME  
 
On DATE OF DAY 0 you were directed to isolate on entry to St Helena for a period of 
14 days after your date of arrival in accordance with Regulation 4 of the Public Health 
Prevention of Formidable Diseases (Coronavirus No 2) Regulations 2020.  
 
At 23.59 on DATE OF DAY 14 you will have completed the 14-day quarantine period. 

As you have produced a negative Covid-19 test result you will no longer be required 

to quarantine once your quarantine period ends. 

This means you will be able to leave ADDRESS, where you have resided during your 

quarantine period, and move about the island freely. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and 

understanding in what is a difficult time for all across the world.  

You have played a key role in the effort to keep the population of St Helena safe. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janet Lawrence  
Interim Director of Health 
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